RRE PTO Newsletter – February 2019

Message from the President

Hi Rock Ridge! I just want to say thank you so much to everyone who has helped us have such a great year so far. We have had some fabulous events, put significant funds back into our school, supported our teachers, and had a lot of fun getting to know new parents.

We are only 4 short months till school ends which seems crazy. We have several more events that we will be hosting this spring semester including the 5th Annual Silent Auction, Teacher Appreciation Week, Book Swap, and more.

We are also beginning to look to next year as we put together the Ask Your Boss month for coporate sponsorship of our Rock Ridge Run, the EPI school supply program, and gathering a committee for the 2019 Rock Ridge Run.

As we begin to plan these events we will be constantly looking and recruiting volunteers so please be on the lookout for ways you can be involved that fit your schedule. We have been able to offer so many more opportunities for parents to be involved that do not necessarily mean being at the school.

Over the next few months you will be hearing a lot about our upcoming PTO Board election. All of our 6 board positions are up for reelection for a 2 year term, and each position and job description is listed on the school website under the PTO tab. If this is something that you are interested in please reach out to me and I will be happy to meet with you to go over expectations and any questions you might have.

I look forward to these last few months and all that the PTO will be able to do with you and for our school!

PTO Board Elections

PTO

BOARD MEMBERS All PTO Board positions are up for reelection this year. Each position is a 2-year term and will begin May 2019, with elections occurring in April.

If you have any interest or questions please contact PTO President, Lydia Goodland, ASAP for your application. This is a great way to be more involved with your kiddo's school and to have more of a say on the direction of the PTO. Please see the PTO website for detailed job descriptions of each Board position.



2018-2019

Upcoming Dates

February 12: PTO Meeting 6pm

March 1: Annual Silent Auction



Passive Fundraisers

King Soopers Cards 5% of your grocery bill will be donated to RRE

American Furniture Warehouse Up to 4% of sales comes back to RRE

Westerra

For every account opened RRE gets \$52.80

Follow Us on Facebook: Rock Ridge PTO

Page 1 of 2



You are cordially invited to the Rock Ridge PTO 5th Annual Silent Auction on Friday, March 1, from 5-7p.

We are making a HUGE change this year and will be serving a spaghetti dinner for your whole family. Due to this change we will be adding a cost of \$10/family. This will be a simple flat fee for the entire family no matter the size, just to keep things simple. Along with this we will have our popular silent auction. Items up for auction this year include Fire Marshall for the Day, Lunch with Mr. Jaques, spirit wear baskets from Douglas County High School, Mesa Middle school, and Rock Ridge, and the popular class baskets! We will also be adding another parking spot to the auction list so that will be 2 front row spots

up for auction this year!! Please use the sign up below to RSVP, and contact us at rockridgepto@gmail.com with any questions you might have.



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080e4daeab2fa64-5thannual

Box Tops

Our Box Top class winner for December was Mrs. Bradley's 3rd grade class, and for January it was Ms. Loseman's 2nd grade class!!

Congratulations to each of those classes on their popsicle party!

February is 1st grade's month so please start sending in ALL your Box Tops in a plastic baggie with your teacher's name on it.

We are behind in our numbers for Box Tops collection this year so if you have been holding on to yours please send them in ASAP. We will have another check coming to us by the end of the semester, so we need to get as many submitted as possible.

Don't forget!! The all school competition will happen in April and that is a yearlong count. The class with the most Box Tops in by April 30 will receive a pizza party on the PTO! Mrs. Bortot's class is on track to win it all this year, including the epic Box Tops trophy!

Board Members

President

Lydia Goodland lydiag83@gmail.com

Vice President

Heather Giordano heather.m.giordano@gmail.com

Secretary

Ashli Maldonado ashli.maldonado@live.com

Treasurer

Amber Karas smithan21@hotmail.com

Fundraising Coordinator

Tanya Headdy <u>tanyaheaddy@gmail.com</u>

Communication Ligisons

Shannon DiCamillo shannon.diCamillo@dcsqk12.org

Janet Bortot janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org



Box Tops

Be on the lookout for these valuable little gems:



They may be small but each one counts, and they add up to big benefits for the students!

Follow Us on Facebook: Rock Ridge PTO

Page 2 of 2